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January 13, 2011

Mr. and Mrs. David Rich
5552 Gilmore Rd.
Pollock Pines, CA 95726

Dear David and Karen:

On behalf of the students and families of the Martinez Unified School District, thank you
again for your contribution to Alhambra High School through the Alhambra Alumni
Association.

Thank you also for coming to the meeting on Monday and presenting the check to the
Board and information regarding the website you have diligently worked on through
Sierra Morning Website. We will encourage everyone to check out the website and
witness all the great work you have done!

Sincerely,

Rami Muth
Superintendent

RM/sc
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